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Friday 25th April 2025  

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

We hope you had a lovely week off, all the children have returned refreshed and ready 
for our Summer term, we have had a lovely first week back. However, we were very 
saddened to receive the news on Monday of the death of Pope Francis. Pope Francis 
was a strong supporter of education and teachers. In 2020, he said 'We consider 
education to be one of the most effective ways of making our world and history more 
human. Education is above all a matter of love and responsibility handed down from 
one generation to another'. He called teaching, 'a beautiful job...and a great 
responsibility'. We have been praying for Pope Francis and thank God for his service. 
The children shared their own prayers as we gathered together as a school family for 
our weekly assembly.  

We have celebrated two class Saints this week, Nursery- St. George, with their ‘Stay 
and Pray’ session and Y5- St. Oscar Romero Assembly. We thank you for coming to 
join us in sharing our prayer and liturgy with us and thank our teachers and children 
for such reflective experiences.  

RSHE Consultation letter and documents will be shared today in a separate letter, 
please read and contact school if you have any comments/queries.  

Reception places- September 2025. Please confirm acceptance of your child’s 
place, and if you haven’t already applied please contact the school office/Liverpool 
City Council for further information. Information regarding start dates will be sent out 
to you very shortly. 

ESOL Coffee morning- Monday 28th April 9am- Free Basic English classes- 
Please come along, have a cuppa and biscuit, and find out more. See attached leaflet 
for more information. Please come along through the junior double gates… 

 

Reminders:  
 

• Monday 5th May- school is closed for May Bank Holiday.   

• Tuesday 6th May- Parent Coffee Morning.   

• Thursday 8th May- VE Day 80th Anniversary- We will be having a special 
day in school to commemorate this, we will provide more information 
next week. 

• KS2 SATS tests week beginning 12th May  

• Parking: Please continue to be respectful when parking around school 
and do not use school entrances for parking and turning around. This is 
very dangerous when children are around.  
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Thank you for your continued support  

 

 

Mrs G Murphy                                  Mrs C Keegan  

Head Teacher           Deputy Head Teacher  

 

 
 

 
 


